Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service

Dakota, Davis, And Rock City, Fire Districts

NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING THURSDAY JUNE 19, 2025

Please be advised that the Board of Trustees of the Tri-District Emergency Ambulance Service shall hold its annual
meeting on June 19, 2025, 6:30 P.M. at the Rock City Fire building located at 7600 N Rock City Rd, Rock City, IL 61070

All taxpayers for Davis Fire, Dakota Fire, and Rock City Fire are encouraged to attend. We would like to invite all other
Fire and Ems services in Stephenson County and Winnebago county to attend.

AGENDA
Call to Order
Roll Call and Declaration of Quorum present.

This will be an open forum to present the district’s annual financial report and to report on the progress of the district
and future. Input from the taxpayers of the district is encouraged.

There will be sandwiches and beverages provided by the district.

Adjournment



